Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship "Accountability to mutual trust and support" January 10, 2021



Rev. Charles Stephens, our pastoral care minister, talks about how as Unitarian Universalists we affirm "A free and responsible search for truth and meaning." Truth and meaning are important in our personal and in our congregational lives. When we are accountable to mutual trust and support in the presence of religious pluralism, our faith can be enriched and our vision expanded.

Join Zoom Meeting

Meeting ID: 966 8622 0659 Dial in: 929 205 6099

Upcoming Worship

Jan. 17: Rev. Molly Brewer: "This Is Who We Are": Following the invasion of the U.S. Capitol building On. Jan. 6, the refrain "this isn't who we are!" has been commonly shared on social media. But in the United States, white supremacist violence has been a part of our nation's character since before its founding. What can reaching back into history

teach us about where the U.S and Unitarian Universalism have made mistakes, and what can it tell us about the way forward?

Upcoming Worship, cont.:

Jan. 24: Rev. Peter Richardson

Jan. 31: Choose Your Own Adventure

Stewardship

If you haven't pledged yet, please consider doing so as soon as possible. The Pledge link is below. If you just want to make a donation to MUUF, please use the Anytime Donation Link. The Board of Trustees asks each of us to stop for a moment and consider how much this Fellowship means to us personally, and to give accordingly. We are extremely grateful for your support.

Pledge 2021 Link

Anytime Donation Link

Social Justice Announcements

Anti-racism Vigil: Every Monday noon—12:30 pm at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park until further notice. Check <u>PUAR's Facebook page</u> for updates.

Tech (Zoom) Training for the Curious With Carney McRae

As we enter the new year, we know that there are months ahead of us where meetings and worship will be virtual. Some folks have been asking tech questions like how to host a zoom meeting or share a link with someone. So, if you are ready to lean into something new, be curious and

wonder like we do in RE, then email me with what you would like to learn. With a group, we can do some practice sessions. I suspect I'll be learning right alongside you. As someone who had equipment breakdown when I touched it pre-COVID, I have learned that shifting my attitude from I hate this or I can't do this—to being curious and needing to do this to communicate, is number 1 in this journey. And then, I experienced that you reach a point once you have a foundation, you begin to get more curious, and learn how to research a problem or figure out a feature you want to use. Then it becomes a fun challenge. So, email me at dre@uurockland.org; let me know what you are curious about, and what device you are using. This coming Tuesday, I'll send everyone an email to see when we can meet. Let's adapt and evolve together!